
29th June 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

Y3 /4 Picnic and Sports Afternoon - 5th July 2023

Unfortunately, due to the very poor weather forecast we made the decision to cancel the Y3/4 Sports
Day. The new date for this event will now beWednesday 5th July 2023. We will start the Sports
Day at 10 am and follow this with the family picnic. The forecast looks clear so we are very hopeful
that this will work.

We will use the completed forms which have been collected to determine the number of packed
lunches required for 5th July. If your availability has changed, please contact the School Office and
they will update your response.

Should the weather change, we will unfortunately have to cancel the invitation to parents and hold the
event at a time when all teachers and children are available and the weather is fine.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Alyson Thompson
Head of School


